
NOTICE 
PLEASE TRAVEL WITH CARE 

on Red Squirrel Road 

EACOM TIMBER CORP. HAS  RE-
SUMED WORK ON RED SQUIRREL 
ROAD.  There will be an increase in 
activities along Red Squirrel Road 
and Eagle Lake Road. 
 

TFN/TAA members: 

The gates are now locked and with 
NEW LOCKS.  

Please contact Carolyn at the Lands & 
Resources department to request a key 
—705-237-8943 ext.202 

Due to the limited number of keys, 
members are asked to return the keys 
as soon as possible.  

 May 5, 2022 

 


